
TOWNSHIP OF McNAB/BRAESIDE 

NOTICE 

The McNab/Braeside Waste Disposal Site located at 573 Calabogie Road will be reopening to 

the public on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 8:30am.   

The following COVID-19 precautionary measures have been implemented in order to protect 

Township staff and the public. 

- Payment will be limited to DEBIT CARDS ONLY. 

- The number of vehicles that are able to access the site at one time will be LIMITED. 

- All residents accessing the site are to practice physical distancing and maintain a 

minimum distance of 2 metres from other people. 

It is anticipated that upon reopening there will be a large number of residents accessing the site 

and delays will occur.  We ask all users to please remain patient and follow the instructions of 

our staff members.   

McNab/Braeside Waste Disposal Site Operating Hours 

Tuesday 8:30am to 4:00pm 
Thursday 8:30am to 4:00pm 
Saturday 8:30am to 4:00pm 

 

Brush and Yard Waste – SPECIAL DISPOSAL DAY  

In response to the large amount of inquiries regarding Brush and Yard Waste disposal the 

Waste Disposal site will be OPEN on Wednesday May 13, 2020 from 8:30am to 4:00pm to 

accept Brush and Yard Waste ONLY.   

Brush and yard waste will continue to be accepted during normal operating hours following this 

special one day event. 

 


